
You don't often get email from janet.jaramillo-landeros@dot.ca.gov. Learn why this is important

From: OPR State Clearinghouse
To: Meng Heu
Subject: FW: Gibbs Tank Replacement Project - Notice of Exemption (SCH No. 2024080460) - 10-TUO-49-PM 16.072
Date: Wednesday, August 28, 2024 3:40:31 PM

Comment on NOE
 
From: Jaramillo-Landeros, Janet P@DOT <janet.jaramillo-landeros@dot.ca.gov> 
Sent: Wednesday, August 28, 2024 1:23 PM
To: cschlenz@tudwater.com
Cc: OPR State Clearinghouse <State.Clearinghouse@opr.ca.gov>; Ponce, Gregoria@DOT
<gregoria.ponce@dot.ca.gov>; Dumas, Thomas A@DOT <tom.dumas@dot.ca.gov>
Subject: Gibbs Tank Replacement Project - Notice of Exemption (SCH No. 2024080460) - 10-TUO-49-
PM 16.072
 

Hello Cyndi,
 
The California Department of Transportation (Caltrans) appreciates the opportunity to review
and comment on the Notice of Exemption for the proposed project to replace an existing
water storage tank and demo of the existing tank because it is beyond its useful life and is
need of replacement.
 
The proposed project is located at 19850 Villa Drive in Sonora, Tuolumne County,
approximately 2.5 miles from State Route 49.  The Assessor’s Parcel Number is 034-33-001.
 
Caltrans has no additional comments at this time.  However, Caltrans requests to be included
in the review process for all future development at this location.
 
Thank you,
 
Janet
 
Janet Jaramillo
Office of Rural Planning
Caltrans – District 10
1976 E. Martin Luther King Jr. Blvd
Stockton, CA  95205
Cell: (209) 986-9825
Email:  janet.jaramillo-landeros@dot.ca.gov
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